Minutes of the Meeting of the
Pwyllgor Lles Llangrannog Welfare Committee
14 December 2023
1. Present: Kat Dawes, Adrian Brice, Paul Dawes, Clive Bullock, Gail Robinson, Gari Pwyll, Tracey Rix, Cynyr Ifan, Pob Thomas, Sam Wilmott.  
2. Apologies: Vinnie Vincent, Pob Thomas, Cynyr Ifan.   
3. Minutes of the November meeting 
3.1 (3.2) Banking. Ongoing.   
3.2 (4.4) Risk assessment. Re-share the matrix.
3.3 (4.5) Bell. Ongoing.
3.4 (4.6) Village Garden. Floor now finished. Bill for the steps has been reduced to £4,000. Plaque with QR code to be created – we need funding for this. The fundraising box has earned £180 since summer. 
Two benches have been taken from the garden. Report this on the Hwb, security mark the remaining benches and later concrete them in. Wendy and Adrian have offered a bench in memory of Ann Siddal. 
3.5 (4.8) Electric vehicle A fast-charger charging point will be in the car park field by the end of March. The old tractor has to be moved to site the point. 
3.6 (4.11) Cranogwen funding. There will be some money coming from two maquette sales. Seb has plans for other spin-off products. The Welfare could create t-shirts, bags etc. with some of her poetry and an image. We need someone artistic to take this on.
3.7 (4.13) Beachfront flags. We will add a Welsh flag by St David’s Day.
3.8 (4.14) More disabled parking spaces. Issue has been put forward by the Community Council. 
3.9 (4.15) Bins. Bins on the pavement severely restrict disabled access. Create plan to submit to the Council. Revisit in spring. 
3.10 (4.16) Sea Defences. Gareth Lloyd – ask when planned sea defences meeting will be.
Pob has mentioned to Cliff Bates that there is an issue with a blowhole re-appearing by the pole outside the Pentre. Also one by flagpoles and boatyard. Report to Clic. 
3.11 (4.2) Surf Club Paperwork from old surf lifesaving club will go to Pob from Gail. Pob to organise a date for initial meeting.
3.12 (4.3) Over 60s Christmas Dinner Due to Deio Evans’s funeral, the dinner is now 20th. 
3.13 (4.4) Canolfan Crannog
Surveyors have been appointed and reports should be with us by the end of January. The team visited Cris Thomas and Emma Baker in Hermon and were impressed by the community work there. There have been more talks with Cwmpas and Jo Rees, Rural Housing Enabler. The team met with Gareth Ioan to discuss the future of 4Llan and if it will be useful to us. The initial response from the Welsh Independents re. the overage charge was neutral but we hope Gareth can help with this. 
4. Agenda items 
4.1 The Ship
Community interest option. Have an informal public chat once we have a few solid ideas? Can we decide this in January. Invite Cris Tomos to talk to us about community pubs (Crymych). Or could someone else give us a talk – maybe the guy from the White Hart in St Dogs? Cwmpas etc.? Speak to Pat Geary.
5. AOB
5.1 Thanks to Gerry for sorting out the spikes on the posts above the lime kiln. 
The meeting closed at 9:00pm
Next meeting 11th January 2024, Pentre Arms, 7:30pm.
